80 loratemon Stneet

Broobiyn, WY, 11201
Tel, (715) 625 - 4671

Fax (718) 5§75 - 6455

Please note that the Super,
Val Bolevigq,
~will be on vacation from Monday
July 16, 2018 till
Sunday July 22, 2018.

During this time Anthony Matthew
will be covering for Val
performing the super duties.

If you need to contact Anthony

you can call him at
917-525-0524.

Patrick Knights, the porter,
will be working as usual on
Saturday and Sunday.



